22 Aden Grove,
London N16 9NJ.

30 January 1991

Dear

The Westminster Hockey Challenge 1991

Advance Warning

As many of you will know, Hampstead & Westminster
Hockey Club, in conjunction with Westminster City Council,
organised last year's Westminster Hockey Challenge with the
intention of repeating the event if it proved to be
enjoyable and attractive enough to the participants.

Based on the favourable coverage and responses from
the teams and officials who did attend the 1990 Cchallenge,
we have decided to stage the Westminster Hockey Challenge
1991, using essentially the same format.

Brief details are as follows:-
Date 7th/8th September 1991
Venue Paddington Recreation Ground

Invitees All teams participating in the 1990 Challenge,
plus all other National/London League clubs based
in London boroughs.

Format Depending on number of entries, group matches
followed by play-offs, semi-finals and final.

Standard At your discretion, but ideally for plgyers of
1st/2nd standard.

This letter is just to give advance warning of the
event - more formal invitations will be sent out in about
one month's time. One plea at this stage is that, if you
are no longer (or never have been!) the person who this
letter should be addressed to for your club, please give me
a call at home (071 249 8696) or work (071 405 7878) to let
me know who we should be contacting.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely,

NICK OPENSHAW
GENERAL SECRETARY
HAMPSTEAD & WESTMINSTER HOCKEY CILUB




